

EDUCATIONAL AID for INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT CHARITABLE TRUST

www.edaid.org. or EdAid PO Box 4292 Wanganui. 4541 NZ Phone 06 345 8831

News of Mchungaji Mwema (Good Shepherd) Secondary School Ngara Tanzania (an EdAid Project)

Volume 5 Issue 1 May 2011

<u>Greetings from Mchungaji Mwema Secondary</u> <u>School April 2011</u>

John and Mary Rowan arrived in Ngara at the end of the Rainy Season. The country was green and fresh. The school was looking great. The building of the 4th double classroom block is now almost completed.



This photo shows the new Library Block (white) with the new classroom block behind the "Kitchen"!!

The Science Block is now being used for Physics and Chemistry classes. This is wonderful news, and exciting for students as they can now do "hands on" experiments. Below are students in a 4th form chemistry class.



Mary had the opportunity to share breakfast with the students. A mug of ugali made from maize flour. The consistency of our porridge but sweeter. Very pleasant and filling.



Where to from here

A hall needs to be built with kitchen facilities. Then boarding hostels for students.

New Board Member



Cliff Studman of Wellington

Cliff is a an Hononary Professor of Research at St John's University of Tanzania at Dodoma Tanzania.

Kash for Kagera we have reached \$17,000!!

Please keep the stashes rolling in. Buckets of/for Kash can be left at/collected from the Wellington Diocesan Offices. For more advice or information phone Mary (06) 3458831 mary.rowan@clear.net.nz

Contacts for EdAid

PO Box 4292 Wanganui. Tel (06) 345 8831 Email john.rowan.qc@clear.net.nz

Website: www.edaid.org